Ofcom should only publish this response after the consultation has ended:
You may publish my response on receipt

Additional comments:

The consultation question is:

"Do respondents agree that Ofcom should proceed to waiver the notification period in this
particular case?"

SSE agrees that in this particular case, waiver of the notification period is appropriate.

We do not think the notification requirements for changes in wholesale charges should routinely
be waived but are content to consider waivers of these on a case-by-case basis.
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